
Encouraging results from JKA Malta at the JKA World Championships 2017 

 

 

Karateka from Japan Karate Association - Malta competed in the JKA World 
Championships held in Limerick, Ireland from the 17th to the 20th of August. This is the 
first time JKA Malta has competed in the World Championships and the Maltese team 
obtained very positive results. 

Congratulations to 20 year old Nicole Chircop for placing 8th in the world in her 
respective Kata category! Well done also to the rest of the Maltese team, Etienne Ceci 
Bonello and Liane Chircop, for their strong performances winning over countries like 
Canada, South Africa, Italy and United Arab Emirates. 

Compliments to the Chief Instructor of JKA Malta Dario Chircop for all his time and 
dedication put in coaching these karateka.  

JKA-Malta thanks the organizers of the Championship, JKA Ireland for their hard work. 
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